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OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT URGES NEW 
YORKERS TO ASSIST CLEARING SNOW AND ICE FROM  

FIRE HYDRANTS 
 
 According to the National Weather Service freezing rain is expected to begin 
falling later tonight into tomorrow morning. OEM is asking New Yorkers, building 
owners and managers to assist with clearing snow and ice from fire hydrants.  
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